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PUBLIC POLICY

Thursday, May 5, 2016

BREAKING: E-Cigarettes Will Be Subject To FDA Regulation

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration on Thursday announced that it's
finalized a rule that expands its ability to regulate all tobacco products—
including e-cigarettes, hookah and pipe tobacco and cigars— and barring
retailers from selling those products to juveniles under 18 years old.
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